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Maryanne Cronin

From: Phil Merkow <pmerkow@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2023 3:36 PM
To: PlanningCommissioners; Maryanne Cronin
Subject: bayshore concessions

-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
Hi There 
 
I am writing to share my endorsement for the approval for the license for beer and wine sales at bayshore 
concessions. 
I love the area and believe that this addition will be a benefit to the community. 
 
Thanks for your consideration. 
 
Phil Merkow 
714.264.1672 


